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I am entering my twelfth year at St. Celestine School. I am very excited to be back this
year as a Second Grade classroom teacher. My teaching experience, in the classroom,
ranges from Preschool to 3rd Grade students over the last 36 years.

Aside from my role as a teacher, I am a wife and mother, as well. I live in Mount
Prospect with my husband Randy. We have three daughters. Their names are Molly,
Maggie and Mia. As a family, we love to go biking, running, vacationing at Lake Geneva
and spending time in our garden.

I am delighted to be working with Second Grade students every day and look forward to
teaching them how to become successful learners! I know we are going to have a
terrific year at St. Celestine School.


